
From: Linda Hapgood  
Sent: 09 April 2022 12:12 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Application ref 2022/1187/T 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
I am writing to object to the above application by Central and Cecil Housing 
Association's insurer's to fell two mature trees in the garden at 102-104 Albert 
Street, NW1. I live at 112 Albert Street, on the same side of the road as 102 
and only four houses away. 
 
These trees are some distance from the building, and as such felling, as distinct 
perhaps from some pruning, seems very unnecessary. The trees form part of a 
most valuable green space formed by the back gardens of Albert Street, 
Arlington Road, Delancey Street and Parkway. Visitors to my house always 
marvel at how calm this space seems, despite its proximity to the heavy traffic 
on Parkway and Camden High Street. The gardens contribute highly to 
biodiversity and improved air quality in this residential area. Loss of these trees 
would very adversely affect the view and the peaceful atmosphere for the 
many local residents.  
 
Many local trees have been lost in this part of Camden in recent years, and I 
fervently hope that this application will be denied. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Linda Hapgood 
112 Albert Street  
NW1 7NE 
 


